
This week please pray for:                                                                                                      
All our SKCC community projects - adults, youth and children, the trustees & leadership 
team, Lisa Jones (Scripture Union), on-going practical work at The Cornerstone Centre 
and those struggling with their health or the loss of loved ones. 

Overseas work/workers connected to SKCC:  

Amor Europe: John Fudge and team.                                                                      

Burkina Faso: For all those connected to Kodeni School.  

Romania: Irene Mahoney & Aurora Christian Association (ACA)  (see newsletters)                                   

Rwanda : Tom, Ritah, Keza & Tona MacGregor, Azizi Life & Toddlecare. 

Please also pray for … Abi Barnes (South Korea) the Gurung family (Nepal) and the 
Munday family (Central Asia) 

Mozambique:  Heather Pritchard & the boys at Kedesh Santuario -  Heather writes: 

“I wanted to say a BIG thank you to SKCC for the donation you sent following the cyclone. 
We feel very grateful for the support we've received, both the prayers that have been lifted 
up for us and the finances. I can personally testify that despite the terrifying night of the 
cyclone and the devastation it brought to the surrounding area, I felt God's protection over 
us as a home and family and His help and guidance in the following weeks when we were 
trying to support others in our community. It still amazes me the strength and power of the 
wind, taking down trees, power lines and posts and lifting off roofs yet God kept us safe 
and our roofs on! Trees fell on to my roof but didn't damage it and trees that fell just beside 
my house and crushed our concrete perimeter wall. Anyway, I feel very blessed to have the 
support and love of SKCC. 

We are using the money to repair and replace the roofs of our elderly widows group. We 
have completed two and are currently working on the 3rd.  We have many more to go so 
we will be very busy for several months yet.  A couple of volunteers came for a week and 
then for two weeks which has really helped. If anyone from SKCC would like to come and 
help build some roofs feel free to get in touch! 

 I hope to see you all in August/September.  Much love and blessings to you all, Heather” 

If you would like prayer, please speak to this 
morning’s host or one of the leadership team.  

Opportunities for corporate prayer this week - All welcome 

Today:    9.45 a.m.   The crèche room  

Monday:  1.45 p.m. 9 Sunny Bank, Hythe  

Tuesday:  9.30 a.m.   45 Turnpike Hill, Hythe 

Thursday: 7.00 a.m.   49 Orchard Valley, Hythe 

Thursday:  8.00 p.m.   10 Edinburgh Place, 2-4 Earls Avenue, Folkestone  

Please check the notice boards in the Community Hall for news letters  

12th May 2019 

If you are a visitor, please feel free to take a welcome leaflet. 

Refreshments are served after the meeting. Do join us. 

A very warm welcome to friends and family of Gary and Joey Lamb as they 
bring Jacob to be dedicated to the Lord this morning. 

Jeremy Russell will be sharing 
God’s Word with us this morning, 

as we continue 

 ‘A journey through the writings 
of Luke’. 
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Items for next news-sheet need to be at the church office by 6 p.m. on  15th May 



Don’t forget that SKCC has a Help Fund which is available to 
assist those in a time of crisis. If you would like to give       
towards this, please put your gift in in the offering in an      
envelope marked Help Fund or pass it to Joyce. 

SKCC is joining with Forge (Salt & Light Sphere) for this event  
and a special booking code has been set up enabling us to camp   
together and be on site from 24th - 27th May. 

Further information is available through the office. 

     Please make sure you use this link to book. 

    http://bcdo.group/2019/south-central-salt-and-light 

Who are we? Welcome Event.  

NEXT SUNDAY 4 - 6 p.m. at The Cornerstone Centre. 

If you are new to SKCC (or have been coming for a while) 
we would like to invite you to join us for tea and cake as a 
way to get to know you better and you us! There will also be        
information available about what we do at SKCC, how we do 
it and how you can be involved. 

Please let Hannah know if you would like to come, or sign up 
on the sheet in the foyer. 

  Big Church Day Out (BCDO) is the UK’s largest gathering        
of the wider church for worship and celebration.  

If you have ‘little ones’ you are invited to a Coffee 
Morning at The Gate this Friday, 18th May.    

For further information: see Joey Lamb.  

Christian Medical Fellowship 

Tuesday 21st May: 7.30-9.00 p.m.  

St Mary Bredin Church, Canterbury  

A gathering for all healthcare professionals (involved in any way) to meet,     
encourage and pray with one another. Further details on the notice board in the 
community hall or contact Sophie at sophieellice@gmail.com 

Kings School of Theology (KST) Taster Day 

9 a.m. – 2 p.m. on 22nd June,                                              
at The King’s Centre, Oxford. 

The day is completely free and includes lunch, worship and 
lectures. Further information about KST is available in the community hall. 

Romania Autumn 2019 

If you are interested in being part of a team going out to     
Brasov, Romania in the autumn, please speak to Julie Oliver. 

The trip is usually around 12 days and cost is approx £400 
(depends on travel costs). No dates are fixed yet but the trip  

is usually at end of October/beginning of November. 

Are you interested in joining a book group?                         

Facilitated by Vincent and Brian H., the group will look at “Faith 
for all Seasons” by Jeff Lucas and will run over two evening   
sessions (Thursdays 20th June and 18th July). You will need to 
have read the relevant ½ of the book before each session to 
come ready to participate in group discussion. 

Please see Phil Haines if you would like to join the group. There is scope to 
run repeat sessions on Tuesday 18th June and 16th July if demand is high 
(daytime or evening depending on feedback).  

A couple of extra dates for your diary… 
 

Ladies Event - Thursday 4th July 7.45 p.m. at The Cornerstone Centre (see Hannah 
for further details). 
Baptismal Service - planned for Sunday 13th October   

If you have been thinking about being baptised, or would just like to know more of 
what is involved, you are invited to a lunch on Sunday 8th September.   

http://kingstheology.org/

